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ARE YOU PROUD OF YOUR PROFESSION?
If you have pride in being a member of our profession, then

we invite you to apply for membership in the American Bar Asso-
ciation, unless you are already a member. It needs active man-
power. It needs you.

The question is not what the American Bar Association can
do for you. It can and will do more things for you than can be
enumerated here. For example, its members make twice as much
money as non-members.

But, our profession exists not primarily for any selfish gain
of its members. Its justification is that it is dedicated to public
service. Ask your heart if you have done your part.

In the name of our profession, of its public duty and of our
beloved free country, we call upon all lawyers to become active
members of their community, state and national bar associations, to
give of their time and talent to bring themselves and their or-
ganized bar to the public influence and leadership of this country
in its time of crisis. Those who have neglected any part of this
high duty must never neglect it again, if they would be fully re-
spected and honored by their brothers.

We urge all lawyers to fulfill their obligations by becoming
or by getting members in the bar associations, by faithfully read-
ing their journals, by finding their fields of greatest interest where
they are most needed and by rolling up their sleeves and doing
their share of the work that waits for them.

Won't you join with us in the greatest work you could do?
The Headquarters of the American Bar Association, 1140 North
Dearborn Street, Chicago, Illinois, will be glad to supply you
with as many membership blanks as you may desire.

CODY FOWLER, President, American Bar Association.

WILL YOU BE CORRECTLY LISTED IN THE NEXT

MARTI NDALE-HUBBELL?
Information regarding changes in listing in the Martindale-

Hubbell Law Directory (1952 edition) for subscribers as well as
non-subscribers including the address of a former member or
associate, if known, should reach the publisher at Summit, New
Jersey, not later than September 1st. If so requested, this infor-
mation will be held in confidence until the publication date which
will be about January 1, 1952.

Lawyers not currently listed should be certain that the follow-
ing information, i.e., name, address, year of birth, state and year
of admission and educational data reaches the Company by the
date indicated above either on the Company's Personal Report
Form or by special letter. This is very important as the Special
Lawyers Census Committee of the American Bar Association is
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